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Year 4 Parents in for 

Lunch 

We would like to say a big thank 

you to all of our Year 4 parents 

who joined us for lunch last    

Friday. We had a massive turn-

out and the children loved having 
you here!  

 

Arthog Outreach 

Year 5 children attended Arthog Outreach in 
Telford Town Centre on 7th, 
9th and 10th May.  

The children had a fabulous 
time and pushed themselves 
with their activities.  

 

Enrichment Days 

We hope to see you at your child’s enrichment days, which are taking part    
towards the end of June. 

This is a chance for you to watch your child take 
part in some sporting activities and to come and see 
some of the hard work they have completed in 
school this year. There will also be tea, coffee and 
biscuits! 

We ask that children attend school on that day in 
their PE kit with a coloured T-Shirt for their sport 
house (Long Mynd, Stiperstones, Wenlock Edge,  
Wrekin) 

Letters have recently gone out. Please make sure 
you bring them back into school stating how many people 
will be attending.  

 

Monday 24th 
June 

Year 6 am 

Year 3 pm 

Tuesday 25th 
June 

Year 5 am 

Year 4 pm 

Wednesday 26th 
June 

Year 1 am 

Year 2 pm 

Thursday 27th 
June 

Reception am 

Wednesday 3rd 
July 

Nursery am & 
pm 

“To be the best 
that we can be” 

Head Teacher: Miss Jasmin Taylor Chair of Governors: Mrs Jane Tranter 



Dates for your diary: 

W/C 24th June Enrichment Days - see timetable on page 1.  

Friday 28th June Miss Horne’s and Mr Tagg’s new class transition 
morning 

Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd July Year 6 Transition 

Tuesday 2nd July Whole School Transition 

Wednesday 3rd July & Wednesday 10th July Year 6 RAF Cosford at school 

Thursday 4th & Friday 5th July Year 6 Bikeability (12 children) 

Monday 8th July Year 6 Crucial Crew 

Tuesday 9th July Year 6 Cinema trip 

Wednesday 10th July Year 4 Chester Zoo visit 

Thursday 11th July Year 3 Professor McGinty in school (Romans) 

Friday 12th July Year 6 performance to parents 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Disco 

School Assessments 

During the week commencing 13th May, 
our Year 6 children completed their SATs. 
The children have worked incredibly hard 
on the run up to their tests and tried 
their best during the week - well done!  

During the following week, our Year 2     
pupils completed their KS1 SATs, again 
doing us all proud.  

At the moment, Year 1 are completing 
their Phonics Screening and Year 4 are 
completing their Multiplication Screening 
Check. Well done to all of our pupils! 

Well done to all of our children. You are all 
amazing. 

Eco Garden Revamp 

Recently, staff and pupils have      
revamped our Eco Garden, which is 
outside our Year 3 and 4 classrooms. 
It is such a fabulous place to         
explore.  

In our pond, we have all sorts of 
amazing creatures. Have a look over 
the fence next time you pick up your 
children.  

 

William Reynolds Primary School and Nursery 

Challenge ∙ Honesty ∙ Ownership ∙ Courage ∙ Collaboration 

Don’t get stressed, just do your best! 


